12/11/2015 Public Open House - December 10
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Please join us for the

Kenai Spur Rehabilitation Project:
Sports Lake Road to Swires Road*
Public Open House

Thursday, December 10, 2015
Kenai Chamber of Commerce & Visitors Center
5PM-7PM

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) is planning
to reconstruct the Kenai Spur Highway between Sports Lake Road and Swires
Road. This project, currently in the design phase, will improve safety and reduce
congestion by upgrading the roadway to a five-lane highway, with other potential

improvements such as moose mitigation and lighting improvements.

You are invited to attend a Public Open House on December 10, 2015 to learn more
about the project's preliminary and proposed design, scope, schedule, and to provide
your feedback to the project team. The open house will be held at the Kenai Chamber
of Commerce and Visitors Center, 11471 Kenai Spur Highway, from 5PM to 7PM;
project team members will be present to answer questions and provide project details.

To stay up-to-date on the project, please visit the website and join our mailing
list: www.kenaispurrehab.com.

*This meeting will be held in conjunction with the Beaver Loop Road Project Open
House (www.beaverlooproad.com).

Questions and Comments?

Have additional questions about the project?

Visit our website: www.kenaispurrehab.com
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Katherine Wood, HDR Public Involvement Lead
Phone: 907.644.2153
Email: katherine.wood@hdrinc.com

If you'd like to submit a comment, please use the online
Comment Form on the project website.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Katherine Wood, Public
Involvement Lead, at 907-644-2153.

Itis the policy of the Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (DOT&PF) that no person shall
be excluded from participation in, or be denied benefits of any and all programs or activities we provide
based on race, religion, color, gender, age, marital status, ability, or national origin, regardless of the funding
source including Federal Transit Administration, Federal Aviation Administration, Federal Highway
Administration and State of Alaska Funds.

The DOT&PF complies with Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with a hearing
impairment can contact DOT&PF at our Telephone Device for the Deaf (TDD) at (907) 269-0473.
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